SOCIETY OF AMERICAN ARCHIVISTS
UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN CHAPTER
MINUTES OF THE BOARD MEMBER MEETING
Called to order at 7:00 pm by Kendra 
In Attendance: Kendra Malinowski, Sydney Gulbronson, Laura Treat, Emily Bulger and Samantha Bruner
I. SSA Table, Selling Totes

Laura, Sydney, Emily and Sam volunteered to take shifts selling totes at SSA. The exact schedule was TBD, based on need and availability. 
II. SAA T-Shirts

Discussed hurdles dealing with licensing for the design of the t-shirts. The option of leaving off the UT logo was brought up, but then determined that it would be better to leave the logo, despite the added cost. As an alternative to the copyrighted UT orange, it was suggested that the shirts be either navy blue or heather gray. The board was undecided as to whether to have the shirts printed with the banker's box design, or with the classic Texas Archives design. It was determined that the group would need to consult with Kate, since she has put the most effort into the shirt designs. 
III. SAA

A. Selling Totes: Because the iSchool will not have a vendor table at SAA, the chapter will not be able to sell totes in the vendor's hall. However, it may be possible to sell them at alumni meet-ups and other social events. 

B. Megan's Chapter Poster: Megan Dirickson created a poster about the UT's SAA Chapter,  detailing our purpose and our activities. Kendra and Megan will be presenting the poster at SAA on August 15th from 5:30pm to 7 pm and again on the 16th from 11:45 am to 12:45 pm. 

C. Chapter Leaders Meeting: On Thursday the 15th, Kendra will act as a moderator for a meeting of SAA Student Chapter leaders from across the country. In preparation for this event, Kendra will be sending out an email to the other student chapters and on the SNAP listserv to see what topics would be of interest to them. 
IV.  Welcome Week

A. Activities: The board decided that it would be beneficial to coordinate with other student groups on Welcome Week activities and scheduling, so as to prevent too much overlap, which might make it difficult for new students to choose between. Possible ideas for SAA Welcome Week activities included either viewing that bats at South Congress bridge or dinner at Takoba, followed by drinks and two-step dancing at the White Horse. 

B. Table: The SAA Chapter will need to have a table during orientation to provide information about SAA at UT. The board agreed that it would be good to have a small give-away, such as a pen, pencil, magnet or button. 
V. Fall Events and Archives Week

A. Archives Week: The board agreed that this year's Archive's Week should be focused on internal outreach. This would include events for the iSchool, networking with other professors and programs at the school to show them the importance of archives, and how our work relates to theirs. Possible activities include: a demonstration of Ciaran's processing table, professor poster sessions showcasing their current research, and International Home Movie Day. In addition, the officers will each come up with other ideas to be voted on. 

B. Fall Events: In addition to Archives Week, the board would like to plan events throughout the fall semester. Possible activities discussed include: panel series on professional development, monthly repository tours, happy hours, bowling, or mini-golfing. 
VI. SAA Archives

As a part of Dr. Galloway's Projects in Digital Preservation class, Megan Dirickson, Kristin Law and Nora Winslow developed a self-archiving workflow for the SAA Student Chapter. The guidelines detail the arrangement of the current records as they exist in Dspace and a clear naming convention for the creation of new files to be ingested into the Chapter's archive. Additionally, the guidelines provide a clear delineation of the roles and responsibilities of each board member, whether as a record creator or custodian. There is also a section that provides guidance on the selection and appraisal of records for the collection and suggestions for possible future work. In the fall, when the students have returned, Emily and Sam will oversee the development of an Archives Committee to help with the management of the Chapter's records. 
